
 
 
29th July 2019  
 

Year  2 - 2019 
Term 3  

HOMEWORK  
 

Dear Parents,   
 
This term we would like to inform you of the changes to the Year 2 Homework. Here is an outline of the 
required tasks that are to be completed over the term.  
 
READING:  

• 20 minutes each day 
• Trips to the library for books that they are interested in borrowing and can read on their own.  
• Asking your child questions about the books that they are reading, helping to improve their 

comprehension.  

 
SPELLING: 

• Your child will get given a personalised spelling list and are to choose two new words of their own.  
• With these spelling words they are to complete various activities from the provided grid sheet.  

 
STUDYLADDER:  

• Continue to work through the tasks on “studyladder”.  

 
RESEARCH TASK: 

• Allow your child to select a topic of their interest to research and present to their peers in week 10 
(23rd September 2019). 

• The research can be presented in a poster, diorama or powerpoint.  

 

Thank you for all your help and support.  
 
Warm Regards: Mr Benjamin Kroon, Miss Sarah Archer and Mrs Marcela Betros. 

 


